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From: Jordan Goyette <goyettejordan@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 4:28 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in support of H 5327

To Chairman Solomon & members of the committee,

I'd like to urge your strong support of a great bill from Rep. Potter to both increase our renewable energy production
and improve the access of that clean power to more low-income communities. As the Ocean state, we should be moving
swiftly towards towards progressive plans to get our state to 100% renewables and achieving net-zero emissions. This
bill is a great step forward in reaching that goal to stave off the existential threat to us from climate change. There is no
time to waste.

Thank You,

Jordan Goyette

114 uphill ave

Warwick, RI1 02886
goyettejordan@yahoo.com
4015274415

Sent from my iPhone



